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qL.?%-TZ Marguerite McLean 

From: Marguerite McLean 
Sent: 
To: Kiwanis Curry 
Cc: Dorothy Menasco 
Subject: RE: Docket No. 100468 

P e r  this e-muil. i will delete “d/b/a clubip.com” from the docket t i t le .  

Thanks for  letting the GLerk‘s Office know 

Marguerite H. McLean 
Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Office of Commission Clerk 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

Thursday, April 07, 201 1 4:31 PM 

850-413-6770 

-~ .___.-_-.._...lrl_ ~~ _____ _l_,...___._-l_-____-_ii__ “_____I_” 

From: Kiwanis Curry 
Sent: Thursday, April 07, 2011 4:18 PM 
To: Marguerite McLean 
Cc: Dorothy Menasco 
Subject: Docket No. 100468 

Hi Marguerite, 

The docket title for docket no. 100468-TI needs to be changed. The company has decided not to use the 
dlbla clubip.com. Please remove the dlbla from the company’s name in the docket title. 

Thanks 

Ms. Kiwanis L. Curry 
Regulatory Analyst 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Division of Regulatory Analysis 
Certification & Enforcement Section 

Phone (850) 413-6662 
Fax (850) 413-6663 
Email: kcurrv@Dsc.state.f.us 
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